
INDIANA UNIVERSITY

BLOOMINGTON, INDIANA

DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY

April 1, 1952

Dr. Joshua Lederberg
Department of Genetics
University of Wisconsin
Madison 6, Wisconsin

Dear Joshua:

Thanks for your good note of March 24th. I haven't had a chance
yet to look up the Morganreference but will be much interested to do
so. Meanwhile, I have had a letter from Provost Buckat Harvard and
he is apparently quite grateful for the information I sent him about
you, but just as we feared an immediate move cannot be xpected. This
seems to suit your own desires so there is not much to regret. How-
ever, you never can tell when action may get going up there. In your
place, however, I think it would be best to put the matter out of your
mind entirely until you hear directly from them.

Cordially

7. M, soMSS

TNS:eb. .


